
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

25th September 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

INDIAN DANCE WORKSHOP 20TH OCTOBER 2017 

Full of bright colours, vibrant music and spectacular dancing; Diwali (or the 

Festival of Lights) is a celebration of good versus evil and a superb way for KS1 

& KS2 pupils to learn about another culture. 

 

We would like to offer children in Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 the opportunity to 

take part in a workshop designed to bring an authentic taste of India to 

Newchurch, and enable pupils to engage in a range of fun activities covering 

many areas of the Art, D&T, Citizenship, RE, PE and Geography curriculum. 

Friends and family are invited to attend a performance of Indian dance 

by the children at 2.30pm in the school hall.  

In order to fund the workshops we are asking for a voluntary contribution of 

£2.50 per child.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Head of School 

 

INDIAN DANCE WORKSHOP 20TH OCTOBER 2017 

 

Child’s name……………………………………………….……..       Year group………………….……… 

 

I enclose a contribution of £2.50 (cheques should be payable to Newchurch 

Community Primary School) 

 

I will/will not be attending the performance at 2.30pm in the school hall.  

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 


